eNewsletter: Friday 15th March 2019

Notices to Parents and Guardians

Schools' Head

Well done to all RSSBC crews racing at the Schools' Head today. Friday 15th March.

The results have been published online at

| atest News

Salopian musicians hit the
London stage
Friday 15 March 2019

With ravishing musicality
and irrepressible 'joie de
vivre, Shrewsbury School
musicians took London by
storm as maestro John
Moore bade an
unforgettable goodbye to
the Cadogan.

The Global Social

Leaders/Age UK Tea Party

Friday 15 March 2019

....Pupil leadership at its
best.

Hockey news round-up
Friday 15 March 2019

The last few weeks have
been frenetic but
rewarding for the boys’
senior and junior hockey
teams.

Bastille Society Lecture:
'The Survival of the
Crusader States’

Thursday 14 March

019

On Friday &th March
Shrewsbury's Bastille
Society welcomed
Professor Helen Nicholson,
Professor of Medieval
Studies at Cardiff
University.

Careers & Higher
Education Weekly Bulletin

Thui 14 March 2019

The latest bulletin for Fifth
and Sixth Formers from
Toby Percival, Higher
Education Adviser.

Sixth Former Jake reaches
finals of Big Bang UK
Young Scientists
Competition

W ssday 13 March 2019

Congratulations to Upper
Sixth Former Jake Williams
(Rb), who has been
selected as a finalist in The
Big Bang Young Scientists
Competition, held at the
NEC in Birmingham on
13th and 14th March 2019

Forthcoming Events

Moser's Hall Cross-
Channel Challenge for
Alder Hey Children's
Hospital

Tuesday 12 March 2019

Well done to everyone in
Meoser’s Hall, who
collectively swam the
distance from England to
France and then rowed
back home to raise funds

for the Alder Hey Hospital

Children’s Charity.

RSSH: Spring Relays 2019

Friday 8 March 2019

OnWednesday 6th
March, the RS5H enjoyed a
successful afternoon at the
Spring Relays held at
Attingham Park - a venue
that seems to save up its
dramatic weather for
whenever cross-country
races are staged th...

All these events, and many others, are listed in detail in our website

No Events added to the Newsletter.




